The “Tuttle Cares Club” Needs Your Help Again!
The non-profit organization
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is looking for gently USED toys.

Underdog Toys is a NonProfit second hand toy store located in Eastport. They are raising money in
support of single parents and their dreams of having the happiest kids in the world. They resell
donated toys at prices that just about anyone can afford, and they use the profits to provide single
parents with the ability to be the hero at gift giving times. With the profit from the toys collected this
November Underdog Toys is hoping to supply 5 families with $300.00 by Thanksgiving!

Underdog will gladly take gently used puzzles, learning
toys, plush toys, games, dolls, building toys, books,
video games, trains, action figures, cars and just about
any toy in gently used condition or has ALL the pieces.

*The grade level that collects the most toys
will earn a reward. This contest will end

Monday, November 20th. There will be

boxes set up in each grade level's hallway to
collect items!

For more information please go to www.underdogtoys.com
or contact them at 631.245.8090

Distribution of this flyer does not
constitute endorsement of an event or
organization and/or agreement with the
material content by the District or the
Board of Education



